QUEEN'S ISLAND,
Es. BELFAST.

29 August 1902.

Dear lir Cornish,

I regret to find that on the midship section we submitted
to the Society for the P & 0. boats, Nos. 350 and 355, we
omitted through an oversight to show the chains and anchors.

The enclosed is a list of what we have ordered as agreed
on with the owners, but I think it well to submit it to you
for your approval in order to prevent any misunderstanding.

I also enclose the midship section and elevation.

Yours faithfully,

L3

H.J.Cornish Esq,
Lloyd's Register of Shipping,

London E.C.
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